
 

 
 
 
 

February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian  
 
Year 12 Trip to Iceland, Wednesday 5 July to Sunday 9 July 2023 
 
As a reminder, the next payment of £400.00 for the forthcoming trip to Iceland is due by Friday 24 
February 2023.  Please make payment by this date through your ParentPay account.  
 
The final payment of approximately £450.00 is due by Friday 28 April 2023 and I will send out an email 
prior to this date with the final price.  Thank you if you have already paid this instalment or the full 
amount. 
 
Please note that all payments are non-refundable as flights, accommodation and tours have been booked 
for your son/daughter; if your child withdraws from the trip, you will be required to pay the cancellation 
charges as set out in the tour operator’s booking conditions, unless together we can find a replacement 
student. 
 
Further details about the trip will be sent out in due course together with the date of the Parents’ 
Meeting which will be held closer to departure.  
 
Thank you for sending passport information – I know require a copy of your child’s EHIC/GHIC card.  Whilst 
the card cannot be used in Iceland, we do ask that students carry a card within in case we are diverted 
whilst travelling.  Please type EHIC Iceland in the subject line of your email.  Students will also be covered 
by our school travel insurance. 
 
If you have any queries about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01423 818527 or 
t.mcdonald@staidans.co.uk. 
 
Regards 

 
Mrs T McDonald 
Trips Administrator 
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